
September 18, 2017 
 
 
 
Greetings from the Babb Elementary Staff and Students, 
 
 The school year is off to a good start. Thanks to the staff at Babb we are successfully 

implementing the new reading curriculum. The students are behaving well and we have not had 

any referrals yet. We are continuing to uphold our MBI expectations of being responsible, 

respectful, being a learner, and being safe. We were not able to attend our first hiking trip to 

Two Medicine due to the cold weather front on September 14. However, since we were not 

able to make it to the rangers they brought the lessons to us. The Good Medicine staff, Ashton 

and Tessa have been out twice to deliver lessons to our students. The students enjoy them both 

very much and the staff appreciates them making the trip out to see us. We have not yet heard 

if and when we will be getting a counselor for our students. We are currently waiting for the 

changes to our phone line to take place. At this time, we have two phone lines, one that rings 

into our 732-5539 number and another that we can make calls to town with. The plan is to join 

the two lines into one. Ms. Fenner would like to thank Glen Hall and his staff for installing new 

shelves into her classroom in a very timely manner. The September 28, 2017 School Board 

Meeting will be held at the Babb Elementary there for the staff and students are preparing for 

their presentations for the school board and we are looking forward to their visit. The students 

have completed their first STAR Math/Reading and ISIP tests for 2017.  



 



 
 























 


